
Our next training session takes place on...

 Friday 4th October, 10-4pm in Aylesbury

Can’t make this date? Don’t worry, get in touch to find out about
future opportunities

Please email Project Coordinator, Viv Stein for further

information: vstein@gardenorganic.org.uk

In partnership, Buckinghamshire Council and national charity Garden Organic are supporting
residents to waste less and recycle more.  To amplify our message we coordinate a network of
volunteers around the county who promote our key messages at various events and talks.  

We would love to support a volunteer in your community.  We will provide them with training that
covers reducing, re-using, recycling and composting waste in Buckinghamshire, as well as resources
to support the sharing of that message with others.

Dear Buckinghamshire Town and Parish Councils,

Find out more about reducing your waste at: 

www.recycleforbuckinghamshire.co.uk/wastebusters

Volunteers come from all walks of life and are trained and
supported to be active in their local communities, sharing
important positive environmental messages.  

Focussing on waste reduction, recycling, reuse and
composting, we equip volunteers with the skills and
knowledge to encourage residents to change behaviours
and make a real difference both locally and across
Buckinghamshire.


